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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 10:54 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: Re: Adjutant General

Will this take into account the extension of work needed. He is now requesting that 50 for troops are needed for more 

additional projects.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 28, 2015, at 10:27 AM, Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor, 

  

Per our earlier conversation about the Adjutant General’s budget, we are finalizing the amount 

necessary to back-fill the National Guard and EMD for their storm response, allowing the agency to 

function through the end of the fiscal year uninterrupted.  The fund to be used for this transfer is 

‘Unclaimed Property’ and the Treasurer and relevant appropriations staff have been notified.  We will 

have the amount finalized tomorrow with a notification letter to the General Assembly for you to 

consider. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Josh 

  

Joshua D. Baker 

Deputy Chief of Staff 

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 

803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)  

joshbaker@gov.sc.gov 

  


